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[Insert date] 
 
Dear Independent Contractor, 
 
The University of Washington is informing you that you are considered an 
Independent Contractor for the business engagement related to PO/BPO # [Insert 
PO/BPO #].  As such, the federal government requires certain tax withholdings.  
Please visit www.irs.gov if you require additional information. 
 
Regards, 
 
[Insert name] 
University of Washington 
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